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PPC Malaita appeal to the good people of Malaita Province for crime free during the 
41st second appointed day celebration in Auki  

 
Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Malaita Province, Chief Superintendent Tex Tafoa is 
appealing to the good law abiding people of Malaita Province for crime free during the 
41st second appointed day celebration in Auki. 
  
PPC Tafoa said, “As we will mark the 41st anniversary of our province on 15 August 2024, 
we must celebrate with some sense of responsibility as we expect some very high level 
dignitaries will be here with us. 
  
Chief Superintendent Tafoa said, “The Royal Solomon Island Police Force (RSIPF) officers 
from Auki will provide security with the support from the Police Response Team and other 
supporting teams. 
  
Mr. Tafoa said, “Please be reminded that Auki police is on activation mode to provide 
security during the day and should anyone disturb during the program police will deal with 
them harshly.” 

  
“Let us make this day a memorable event in which we unite with our people with our cultural 
diversity. We embrace peace for the common good for our people as we excel in our 
development aspirations,” said PPC Tafoa. 
 

End// 
 

 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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